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We Are Moving

After nearly 20 years at our Plymouth, MN, location, I am happy to announce that 
Dixie Electric Inc. (DEI) will move to our new Maple Plain, MN, location at 5600 
Pioneer Creek Drive, Suite D, effective May 1.

As a result of the move, no shipments will be made from our Minnesota warehouse 
on Friday, April 20.  Shipments from our remote warehouses in California, Alabama, 
and Maryland will not be affected.  We will resume full operations on Monday, April 
23.

We appreciate your understanding and look forward to continuing to provide you 
with quality Dixie Electric products at competitive pricing well into the future. 

We appreciate your business.  We appreciate you.

Mike

Michael W. Cooney

General Manager
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